
DIRECTIONS TO FUND YOUR WALLET, USE THE WEBSTORE FOR PURCHASES, AND PAY REGISTRATION FEES 

 
 
Once logged in to PushCoin, you will see the following Parent Dashboard: 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

In the Webstore, you can add items to your cart and then checkout to provide the required payment: 

 

 

 

 

This is where you pay ONLY 

registration and course fees.  

These fees are assigned based 

on grade level or enrolled 

courses.  You do not use the 

Wallet for registration fee 

payments. 

The Wallet is 

where you can 

deposit money 

for lunch 

accounts, or to 

pay for items in 

the Webstore. 

You do not use 

the Wallet for 

registration fee 

payments. 

At the Webstore, you can select 

specific items and pay for them with 

money in your Wallet, or with an 

electronic check (free) or credit card. 

You can add Baseball 

to your cart. 

Once you have added 

items to your cart, click 

Checkout to pay. 

You can search for an 

item here. 



If these are the correct items in your cart, select “Continue”: 

 

Select “Choose Account”: 

 

For Credit Card payments: (if you already added your account information in the Wallet, you will not have to do it again 

in the Webstore). 

 

 

** The service charge for the use of credit 

cards is charged by the payment processor.  

The school district does not receive these 

funds.   



For Electronic Check payments - no service charge: (if you already added your account information in the Wallet, you will 

not have to do it again in the Webstore). 

 

 

Complete your transaction and log out of PushCoin! 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To pay Registration and Course Fees: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Select “Pay 

Fees”. 



Review your Registration and Course Fees and select “Choose Account”: 

 

For Credit Card payments:  

 

For Electronic Check payments - no service charge: 

 

** The service charge for the use of credit 

cards is charged by the payment processor.  

The school district does not receive these 

funds.   


